
 

Please find below a summary of the points covered in the recent parents’ 

meeting for year 3 children – Introduction and Curriculum.   

 

 The staff in year 3 are Mrs Probert, Miss Parkinson, Mrs Redding and 

Miss Thomas. 

 As from tomorrow, Hazel class will be coming in through the side gate 

and walking down to the classroom directly. Mrs Probert and Miss Thomas 

will be near the door to welcome them.   

 P.E. days are Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Children should avoid wearing any 

earrings or jewellery on these days.  All children should have a full kit in 

school plus a change of footwear.  Please make sure hair is tied back 

 The children will be bringing home their reading book.  We ask that you 

record what they have read and sign the book.  The book should be 

returned to school every day even if your child hasn’t completed it.   

 Helping at home – in year 3 it is very important that you read regularly 

with your child and help them with learning their times tables  

 The children will be bringing home homework menus as in previous years.  

They will choose from the three options on the menu 

 We ask that you support us in encouraging the children to be more 

independent.  They need to start taking responsibility for their own 

learning and develop their organisational skills 

 We are always keen for parents to come in and help.  Please speak to 

either teacher if you would like to. We would like parents to come in daily 

to hear children read. 

 Now that the children are in Key Stage 2 they will be eating in the Key 

Stage 2 dining hall.  

  They are also allowed to buy snacks at break time from the healthy tuck 

shop. 

 If your child has any medication please make sure we have up to date 

information in school. 

 In year 3 the children are not allowed to bring a pencil case to school 

with coloured pencils etc as they are not needed 

 Please make sure your child has their coat and water bottle in school 

every day (water only please – no juice) 

 Please name all of your child’s P.E. kit and uniform.  It’s much easier 

to get it back if it is named 

 We are encouraging the children to go to the toilet at break time and 

lunchtime rather than in lesson time now that they are in year 3 

 Topics 

 Autumn –  

Text is Stone Age Boy 

Topics include the Stone Age, teeth, healthy eating and the United 

Kingdom 

Spring 

Text is English myths and legends including Dick Whittington 



 

Topics include London over time, Islam, sketching and light 

Summer –  

Text is Escape From Pompeii 

Topics include The Celts and Romans, volcanoes, types of rock, plants and 

the skeleton 

 School trip to Flag fen in October and we are hoping to visit St..Albans in 

the summer term. 

 

 If you have any problems or questions at all, please come and see 

one of the year 3 staff.  You are welcome to come in any day at 

3pm.  Alternatively, please email us via the school office or phone 

the school to make an appointment. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


